
 

Guide to Making a 
Charitable Bequest 

 

A charitable bequest is written into a will or trust and directs a gift to be made to the 

charity of your choice, upon your death.  When you set up a charitable bequest it may help 

you save estate taxes by providing your estate with a charitable deduction for the value of 

the gift. Please consult your legal counsel.  

One of the greatest benefits of a charitable bequest to Victory Ministries of Alaska is that it 

provides you an opportunity to use your legacy to ensure a lasting impact for Christ for 

many years to come.  

Should you decide to make a charitable bequest to Victory Ministries of Alaska, please use 

the language below:  

 

Unrestricted Gift.   I give to Victory Ministries of Alaska , a 501c3 nonprofit corporation 

residing in the State of Alaska, with the tax ID number of 92-0143034, ________ (insert sum 

of money or percentage of estate here), to be used for its general tax-exempt purposes 

and without other restrictions to its use.  

Restricted Gift.   I give to Victory Ministries of Alaska , a 501c3 nonprofit corporation 

residing in the State of Alaska, with the tax ID number of 92-0143034, _______(insert sum of 

money or percentage of estate here), to be used for ______ (insert the purpose for which 

the money is to be used here). If in the future there is no longer a need for the funds as 

they are specified in the will, in the opinion of the Board of Directors of Victory Ministries of 

Alaska, then the Board of Directors may, in its discretion, use the gift for the fulfillment of 

such other tax exempt charitable purpose keeping in mind the intended wishes as set forth 

above.  

 

It is always an honor for Victory Ministries of Alaska to be chosen as the recipient of such 

an intentional gift. These gifts create a strong financial foundation upon which we can 

continue our mission to evangelize and disciple children and youth in Alaska for Jesus 

Christ through Christian camping. Please notify us of your gift so that we may express our 

appreciation for your generosity, and record it properly.  

If you have questions, please contact Executive Director, Ward Hurlburt IV at 907-

250-1725 or via email at donor@victorymin.org. 


